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Addendum #2 To 
Request for Proposal 

For Student center Fire Doors: Project 034-307969 
 

Dated October 16, 2017   
 

Points of Clarifications during the Pre-proposal Meeting October 25, 3017:  
 
The Addendum must be acknowledged on your lump sum bid. 
 
As a result of the Mandatory Pre-Bid meeting held on October 25, 2017 for Student center Fire Doors: Project 034-307969, a 
question was submitted.  The question and the University’s response is as follows: 
 

1. Just had a chance to go through the addendum and noticed that the hardware is changed based on what I originally 
submitted. There are no mullions on the stairwells now, they have mortise panics and surface vertical rods. I can 
follow the hardware spec I just want to make sure this is what you want. 
Response:  Please quote the specs and provide an alternate. 

 
NOTE: You must have attended a pre-bid conference in order to be eligible to bid on a particular project.  Receipt of minutes or 
addenda without being at a pre-bid conference does not qualify your company to bid.   
 
There have been alternates added to the package.  You will find a new Form of Proposal below. 
 
A copy of this Addendum will be posted to the Purchasing web site at  
http://go.wayne.edu/bids. 
 
As a reminder, the bid due date is November 2, 2017, at 2:00 pm.  If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate 
to email them to me at ac9934@wayne.edu and copy leiann.day@wayne.edu. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kimberly Tomaszewski,   
Senior Buyer 


